
Why am I qualified to be on the LJCPA Trustee as a new candidate?

My name is Steven Yang. I have lived in La Jolla since 2012 and been an active member of the

community since I was 16 years old. I graduated at the top of my class in Organizational

Leadership from Arizona State University, with the highest Dean’s Honor. Since graduating

University, I have had many different professional experiences, working at some of the top

investment banking firms like Wells Fargo and U.S Bank, holding various corporate positions.

Since living in La Jolla as a teenager, I have seen and experienced all the changes the

community has to offer, new small business development, community events, local real estate

development and I continued to be part of this amazing community. I have held many different

professional finance certifications and now have transitioned into Real Estate full time.

I currently hold my Realtor license and my notary license as well and I’m actively selling Real

Estate for the past two years. I believe that my knowledge of corporate banking and my real

estate experiences will help me thrive in this role at LJCPA Trustee board. I truly love La Jolla

and actively contribute to La Jolla communities community and nonprofit events, small

businesses, and understand the impact that I can make to this community today and years to

come.

I think what makes La Jolla so special is the diversity in leadership, community and events and

the fact that more people visit La Jolla than ever before. With my background and experiences, I

believe that I can bring more value to the board and new exciting knowledge that could make La

Jolla more exciting to visit and bring more people to this community.


